
MEDITERRA LAKES REPORT 

Crosscreek Environmental appreciates the opportunity to provide lake 

management and aeration maintenance for your golf course community. 

4/11/24 

From the time of my ride through with Shane at the end of November of '23 until 

now, our Lake technicians have been vigilant on turning the conditions of these 

lakes around from where they were, to where they need to be. This includes the 

cutting and treatment of all 4' and under Cabbage Palms in and along Lake banks. 

This is an ongoing process. They have already made great progress. We have also 

been removing garbage on our regularly scheduled visits. 

Lake 52 has been getting monthly applications of Bio-zyme bacteria to help 

ensure water quality. The Chara that was once there is very minimal now. Bryan 

will treat Chara if ever needed. The turbid Lake 45 is receiving monthly application 

blue dye and beneficial bacteria, it is looking better already. Algae has been 

developing now as the weather is getting warmer. We will continue to monitor 

and treat as needed. We are still waiting for water levels to drop so we can 

aggressively treat the invasive torpedo grasses that plague littoral zones along the 

shoreline. Submersed vegetation will be starting to grow as it gets warmer, more 

sunlight and lower water levels . This will be addressed as needed and when time 

is right to start treatments. 

Overall, the lakes are improving each week due to our work. We will continue our 

clean-up efforts and regular service to ensure the best quality lakes, both 

aesthetically and environmentally every month. I am starting to see big 

improvements here and the lakes are starting to become enjoyable to look at 

instead of an eyesore. Our goal is to bring the Lakes at Mediterra back to the 

appearance and overall health they were at when I treated the property years 

ago. I look forward to doing more regularly scheduled property tours together and 

attending board meetings whenever possible so that way we can address any 

current concerns, future plans or projects. 



If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me directly at, 
239-240-2478 or jim@crosscreekenv.com 

Lake Supervisor, James Sheeran 

Lake break down per tech: 

Bryan Lewis (over 20 years experience) 

50,52,64, 65,54, 53,63,49s,49n,62,59n,59s, 13,48, 14, 13,45n,45s, 15, 18, 

19,43,44,42,41 

Joe Cromer (over 5 years experience) 

66s, 67, 68, 69, 70, 71, 72, 73, 74, 75, 76, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 61, 9, 10, 40, 11, llb, 12, 

12b, 7 

Jim Sheeran (over 15 years experience) 

47,46,39,38,36,37,35, 58,33,34, 32,31,30,29,27,28,26, 25,24,57,23,22, 

55, 56,60,17,8,23,22,16 




